
Bodnant Surgery  

Christmas Day  Closed 
Boxing Day  Closed 
New Years’ Day  Closed 

When we are closed 
If you require a Doctor urgently and are not able to wait until the surgery is 

next open, please contact the GP Out of Hours service on  

0300 123 5566. 
 

In a genuine emergency you should call 999. Chest pains and / or shortness 
of breath / stroke constitute an emergency.   

If you would like medical advice and feel you are unable to wait until the Surgery is 
next open you may contact: 

NHS DIRECT - 0845 46 47 

http://www.nhsdirect.wales.nhs.uk/ 

or visit 

http://www.choosewellwales.org.uk/home 

 

 

Christmas and New Year Bank Holiday Pharmaceutical Service 2018/2019 

Bodelwyddan Pharmacy, Abergele Road, Bodelwyddan will be open every day from 09:00 – 22:00 
Tel: 01745 583862 
 
Christmas Day  Boots   Closed 
   Morrisons  Closed 
Boxing Day  Boots   10:00 – 17:00 
   Morrisons  10:00 – 16:00 
New Years Day  Morrisons  10:00 – 16:00 
 
 
 
 

Emergency Dental Clinics – Christmas 2018 
 
Patients who are not on a General Dental Practitioner list should contact  NHS Direct Wales on 0845 
46 47.  This number is also to be used for further information on how to access the weekly-run out 
of hours Emergency Dental Service Clinics.  Outside of normal hours, patients who are on a General 
Dental Practitioner list should contact their own surgery to listen to an answer-phone message for 
details of out of hours arrangements.  You may be asked to contact NHS Direct Wales 
 

http://www.nhsdirect.wales.nhs.uk/
http://www.choosewellwales.org.uk/home


As well as weekly-run clinics, additional Emergency Dental Clinics over the Christmas Bank Holiday 
Period will be as follows:  
  
Christmas Day 
Deeside Dental Clinic  Llanfairpwll Dental Clinic 
 
Boxing Day 
Royal Alexandra Hospital Llanfairpwll Dental Clinic 
 
New Years’ Day 
Royal Alexandra Hospital Deeside Community Hospital Llanfairpwll Dental Clinic 
 
All clinics will be open during the morning only  and patients are advised to arrive by 9:00 am start 
time.  Due to limited spaces, late comers may be turned away. 
 
Please note:  Unless you are exempt from NHS dental charges and can show documentary proof (i.e. 
you are in receipt of a benefit such as Income Support, Tax Credits or Job Seekers Allowance) you are 
required to pay a small fee for your treatment.   
 
 
 


